
 
 

 

 

 

COMPLETION OF EN-BLOC PURCHASE OF WATTEN ESTATE 

CONDOMINIUM 

 

 

Further to the announcements made on 28 October 2021 and 21 January 2022, the Board 

of Directors of Singapore Land Group Limited (the “Company”) is pleased to announce 

that the Company’s joint venture company, United Venture Development (Watten) Pte. 

Ltd., has completed the collective purchase of all the units and the common property in 

the development known as “Watten Estate Condominium” at 36 - 44 Shelford Road 

Singapore. 
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